
THE END OF THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR IS APPROACHING FAST!

Dear Paulding County School District High School Families,

The 2020-2021 school year has been a unique but rewarding experience for our high school communities, and we are 
proud of all of our students for making it a year to remember! Before we know it, the school year will be drawing to a 
close. Here are three important updates to help your planning:

Effective April 12 (following Spring Break), and 
provided the incidence of COVID-19 spread in 
our community remains at a decreased level, 
all PCSD high schools will move to a five-day 
per week in-person instruction schedule. This 
schedule shift will assist students with prepa-
rations for End-of-Course Tests and final exams.

Each PCSD high school will host a one-of-a-kind 
2021 Senior Celebration in lieu of a traditional 
prom. These senior-focused events will be held 
on campus later this spring, outdoors, and will 
follow all COVID-19 protocols in place at the 
time. More information will be provided by 
your schools once dates, times and other de-
tails are determined.

•	 Each PCSD high school will host one graduation ceremony.

•	 Each graduating senior will receive a limit of four graduation tickets.

   IN-PERSON 5-DAY SCHEDULE    SENIOR CELEBRATION

    GRADUATION - (Please Note New Start Times)
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Friday, May 28
8:00 PM

Hiram High School
North Paulding High School
Paulding County High School

Saturday, May 29
8:00 AM

East Paulding High School

South Paulding High School

MARCH 22, 2021


